
LESSONS FOR YOU AND YOUR HORSE 
IN GLENORCHY 

 
The Glenorchy Riding Club intends to bring Queenstown based instructor 

Julie Manson to Glenorchy for regular lessons for interested locals. 

Julie can help with young horse schooling to combinations wishing to get 
out there and compete. 

 
Come and join us for an informal potluck dinner to meet Julie, who is 

happy to discuss your individual needs. 
 

Tuesday 23rd August 6.30 pm 

at Ruth-Ann & Dave Anderson’s place 
 

If anyone is interested in lessons but can't make the dinner, please contact Ruth-Ann 
at rada@xtra.co.nz 

	
  
 

	
  


